
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Email: office@burwellvillage.cambs.sch.uk 
Website: www.burwellvillageprimary.co.uk 

Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Burwell Village College Primary School 
The Causeway 

Burwell 
Cambridgeshire 

CB25 0DU 
 

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

1st December 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Enrichment Clubs – Spring Term 2024 

 
Next year we are continuing our curriculum enrichment offer with class teachers delivering after-school clubs on a Monday.  
These clubs are detailed in the table below.  The clubs will run from the week beginning Monday 8th January 2024 to the week 
beginning 18th March 2024.  
 

Monday 

Reception 

3.30 – 4.00pm 
 

Mindfulness 

Mrs Ellerby, Mrs Bradley 
Max 15 

Years 1-2 

3.30 – 4.00pm 
 

Football (astro) 

Mrs Egan 
Max 12 

Years 1-2 

3.30 – 4.00pm 
 

Drawing 

Mr Mayes 
Max 15 

Years 1-2 

3.30 – 4.00pm 
 

Percussion 

Miss Bloomfield 
Max 12 

Years 1-2 

3.30 – 4.00pm 
 

Bracelet Making 

Miss Simpson 
Max 15 

Years 3-6 

3.30 – 4.00pm 
 

Dodgeball 

Miss Fox 
Max 20 (Main Hall) 

Years 3-6 

3.30 – 4.00pm 

Table Tennis 

Miss Mansfield 
Max 12 (Small Hall) 

Years 3-6 

3.30 – 4.00pm 

Basketball (outside) 

Mr Thorne 
Max 12 

Years 3-6 

3.30 – 4.00pm 
 

Sculpture 

Mr Hewitt 
Max 15 

Years 3-4 

3.30 – 4.00pm 
 

Keyboard 

Mrs Harvey 
Max 12 

Years 5-6 

3.30 – 4.00pm 
 

Reading 

Miss Beal 
Max 12 

Thursday 

Years 5-6 

3.30 – 4.00pm 
 

Micro-bit (computing) 

Miss Grant 
Max 15 

 
 
If you wish to enrol your child in one of the clubs, please indicate your interest on ScoPay by Friday 15th December 2023.  

Spaces in the clubs are limited so will be allocated on a first come first served basis.  
 
 



You will be contacted the week ending Friday 5th January 2024 if your child has a place.  In this case, they should stay in school 
at the end of the school day when their club is taking place (3.20 p.m.) and be collected from their normal classroom, home time 
door at the finish time. 
 
Regards, 

 
Mr Antony Kern 
Headteacher 


